

كنيسة مار يوسف الكلدانية الكاثوليكية ST. Joseph Chaldean Catholic Church

Chief Frank Natasi, Troy Police Department

I am writing this letter of to show my appreciation and gratitude for all that Troy Police has done for our community at Saint Joseph Chaldean Catholic Church. Throughout the celebrations of Lent and Holy Easter, the following officers worked tirelessly to ensure the safety and well-being of those coming and practicing their faith in the city of Troy.

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts to:

Sergeant Joseph Haddad

Officer Greg Pokley

Officer Tim Daniels

Officer Mindy Weingart

Officer Scott Allan

Officer Brenna Yunkari

Officer Melissa Raymer

Officer Chris O'Brien

Officer Zach Yeomans

We will always be grateful for your service, and we pray for your safety.

Fr. Sameem Balius

Pastor

Saint Joseph Chaldean Catholic Church

